
The Georgia Collaborative Administrative Services Organization & 
The Georgia Department of Behavioral Health & Developmental Disabilities 

cordially invites you to participate in an informational webinar 

  

 

If you are unable to attend or would like more information please go to:  

http://dbhdd.georgia.gov/press-releases/2014-09-25/dbhdd-

awards-contract-administrative-services-organization 

Three separate webinars will be held, each communicating the same information.   

Please register for ONLY one of the following sessions: 

February 16, 2015  1:00PM—2:30PM  

February 18, 2015  4:15PM—5:45PM 

February 19, 2015  8:30AM—10:00AM 

 Space is LIMITED!  RSVP deadline is February 13, 2015 

Please register online at the following link: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/6849953407309948161 

  

You’re Invited . . .  

DBHDD has chosen an Administrative Services Organization (ASO) to support its vision 
to create easy access to high quality services for individuals throughout Georgia. 

Beacon Health Options, Behavioral Health Link, and Delmarva have partnered to 
create the Georgia Collaborative ASO.  This partnership exists to create measureable 
improvements for individuals, providers, advocates and communities. 

The implementation of the ASO is underway; this webinar will serve as a preview of the 
features and services that will be offered. 
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